

THE STALNAKERS

to Nicaragua



Greetings from the Deputation Trail!

We hope this newsletter finds you well. Our family is also doing well and continuing to enjoy the journey. Over the past two months, most of our deputation travels have been in the Midwest, with the exception of a quick trip to Pennsylvania for a Sunday meeting. Being in the Midwest has allowed us to spend some extra time with both our family and our church family, for which we are truly thankful. Thank you for your prayers and faithful financial support.

During May and June, we had the opportunity to present our ministry in fourteen different churches, including one Missions Conference. It was a blessing to meet many faithful pastors and church members along the way. The kindness and generosity of God's people is a constant encouragement.

We are thrilled to share that the Lord has graciously provided a place for us to live in Nicaragua. At the beginning of May, I took a brief trip to the field to make preparations for our housing. As mentioned in a previous update, we had been exploring the possibility of building a home. After reviewing plans, considering the construction timeline, and discussing the details with the builder and Pastor Flores, we concluded that it would be most prudent to wait until we are living in the country to properly assess the situation and begin the building process.

While there in El Rama, a businessman and faithful member of the church offered us the use of a home he owns that has been sitting vacant. He shared that although he had considered selling or renting the house, he never had peace about doing so. He is generously allowing us to live in the home rent-free for as long as we need and has given us the freedom to make any modifications or improvements as we see fit! We praise the Lord for His provision!

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the churches and individuals who have graciously sent special love offerings over the past

two months. We are humbled by your kindness and thankful for your generous gifts.

Till next time,

The Stalnaker Family



